
NOTICE FOR THE PARENTS OF STUDENTS SHORTLISTED 

FOR NURSERY IN THE ACADEMIC YEAR 2020 – 2021 

 

Dear Parents, 

We are about to re – start the admission process of the current academic year                 

2020 – 2021 (Students shortlisted for Nursery for 2020 - 2021). Kindly note this 

notice is only for those who are shortlisted and have received the sms for shortlisting. 

If you wish to enrol your shortlisted ward for Jr. Kg. next year, academic year                          

2021 – 2022, kindly write a hand written application in the below mentioned format 

and submit in the school office by Saturday, 20th February, 2021. A meeting will be 

organized for the further procedure. 

Thanking you 

Principal 

 

Date :  

To, 

Respected Principal 

Don Bosco High School and Junior College 

Naigaon (E). 

 

I, Mr.  ____________ and Mrs. ______________, parents of Master / Miss 

___________________ wish to inform you that my ward was shortlisted for Nursery 

in the academic year 2020 – 2021. I have also received an sms notifying the 

shortlisting. I request you to admit my ward for the Jr Kg in the academic year            

2021 – 2022.  

This is to inform that I want to attend the meeting organized for the parents.  

Below mentioned please find the names of my other children studying in Don Bosco 

High School and Junior College: 

1. 
2.  
3. 
 

Thanking you 

Father’s signature     Mother’s signature 


